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      March 3, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

 The end of the second trimester will be March 18, 2021.  Report 

cards will be on the Parent Portal after 3:00 pm on Friday,                   

March 26, 2021.   Please note on your calendar that Tuesday,     

March 23, 2021, students in grades kindergarten through five will 

have a shortened day of attendance due to Virtual Parent/Teacher 

Conferences. Our school’s dismissal time will be at 11:15 am.  Please 

look for communication from your child’s teacher if a conference time 

has been scheduled.  Special area and support teachers are available to 

meet with you Tuesday via Google Meet.   

 

 Please be aware that the school lunch program will not be serving 

students that day. The After-School Child Care Program will be 

canceled. 

 

  

 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

      Veronica DeCicco 

      Principal 
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